Enforcement Advisory Council

Solid Waste Management Through Partnership

October 15, 2019

Mark de Bie, Deputy Director

Waste Management, Compliance, and Mitigation Division
Department of Resources, Recycling and Recovery

P.O. Box 4025

Sacramento, CA 95812-4025

Subject:  Enforcement Advisory Council Resolution 2019-003 — Selection of
Kathy Cross as recipient of the 2018 Ralph Hunter Memorial Award

Dear Mr. de Bie:

On August 14, 2019, the Enforcement Advisory Council (EAC) nominated and
confirmed Kathy Cross as the recipient of the 2018 Ralph Hunter Memorial Award.

Kathy has over 19 years of experience working in the field of solid waste and
environmental health. She joined the Orange County LEA Program in 2007. Prior
to becoming a supervisor, she worked as a geologist and hazardous waste specialist
in the Underground Tank Cleanup and Industrial Cleanup programs.

The EAC recognizes recipients of the Ralph Hunter Memorial Award with an engraved
plaque. The formal presentation of this award will take place at the Technical Training

Series in Long Beach in April 2020.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at (530) 934-6102 or
JWells@countyofglenn.net.

Sincerely,

John Wells, Chair
Enforcement Advisory
Council



CcC: EAC Members
Christine Sosko, CCDEH Solid Waste Policy Committee





